
 

 

HEATHFIELD SCHOOLS’ PARTNERSHIP 

31st March 2021 

Infants’ Telephone: 020 8894 4074                           Email: parents@heathfield-inf.richmond.sch.uk 

Juniors’ Telephone: 020 8894 3525                             Email: office@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk 

Attendance  

We have been incredibly impressed with the children’s attendance following the school     

reopening on 8th March. The classes with the best attendance over the last two weeks are: 

 

  

 

Sustrans Big Pedal 

In April, we will be taking part in the Sustrans 
Big Pedal 2021 and we need your help!  

On each day of the challenge, schools will 
compete to see who can record the greatest 
number of pupils, staff and parents cycling, 
walking, scooting or using a wheelchair to 
school. Pupils learning remotely can complete 
a physical activity at home or take another  
active journey with a family member. Our best 
five days will determine our final position and schools at the top of their leaderboards will   
receive an exclusive Sustrans Big Pedal certificate.  

Daily prizes are also up for grabs if over 15% of our school takes an active journey or      
completes a physical activity at home on each day of the challenge. Prizes include             
accessories and equipment to help our school travel actively. 

Daily counts will be recorded, including accompanying adults and Heathfield staff, so please 
do get involved if you can! 

Rainmakers 

Year 1 have been exploring the book Lila and the Secret of Rain. They         

particularly enjoyed making     

rainmakers and learning some  

traditional African dance moves which they 

performed to their classes. Children from Ray 

Class commented “It felt like meditation”, 

“When I shook the rainmaker, I thought it was 

actual rain” and “It made me think of the time I 

went to the beach and lay down on the sand!”  

Times Tables Rock Stars League 

In a nail-biting finish between Abyss, Hydra and Titanic, Hydra have 

been named the champions of the Times Tables Rock Stars League. 

From week 2 onwards they have consistently achieved the highest  

scoring weekly total. They will be rewarded with a class set of skipping 

ropes and their own cricket set. A very well deserved win Hydra!  

 Last week This week 

Nursery and Infants Butterflyfish 99.62% Nemo 100% 

Juniors Mandarinfish 99.2% Titanic 100% 
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 Website: www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 6th - Friday 16th April - Sport4Kids Camp at school click here to book a place 

Monday 19th April - Children return to school for the summer term 

Monday 19th - Friday 30th April - Sustrans Big Pedal (active travel fortnight) 

Tuesday 27th April - PTA Virtual AGM, 8pm (further details to follow) 

Thursday 27th May - Class photographs 

Monday 31st May - Friday 4th June - Half Term  

Monday 7th June - INSET day (no children in school) 

Friday 25th - Monday 29th June - Year 6 PGL Trip to Osmington Bay  

Thursday 8th - Friday 9th July - Year 4 Bushcraft Trip 

Easter Holiday Challenges 

Each year group has been set special      

challenges over the holidays. Infant children 

have a Spring Bingo of activities to complete 

while junior children have a variety of different projects    

ranging from creative arts to science. We look forward to  

seeing the results of the challenges on our return next term. 

PTA Spring Trail and Raffle 

The PTA have organised a Spring Trail around Heathfield        

Recreation Ground to take place during the holidays available 

from Thursday 1st April - Sunday 18th April. Tickets can be 

purchased through the PTA Paypal account (hsfpta@gmail.com) 

or bank account (20140562, 20-72-33).  

Tickets cost £3 for two children and £1 for each child after that. Once you have paid, show a 

screenshot of your payment to London Food and Wine at 225 Powder Mill Lane. You will then 

be given seeds, a chocolate treat and a raffle ticket before making your way to the start of the 

trail by the recycling point. There are 12 clues to solve and wildflower seeds to be sown. Each 

ticket will be automatically entered into a raffle which will be drawn on Monday 19th April. The 

raffle hampers are looking amazing with chocolate eggs, games and vouchers! All proceeds 

from this fun event will go to the PTA to benefit the school. 

Football Training  

Craig Brown, one of our regular football coaches, is offering 1:1 football training 

and small group sessions for boys and girls on very flexible terms. To discuss   

possible dates, times, locations and pricing, please contact Craig on 07539 

563960 or email him on cbsportsdevelopment@hotmail.com.  

PTA 50/50 Club 

The latest draw of the 50/50 club took place on Monday 29th March.        

The winning numbers were:     1st: 49 2nd:   28 3rd:  4  

The next draw will take place on 26th April . There are just five draws remaining this year. If 

you would like to join the club to be in with a chance of winning, it will cost £5. Please email the 

PTA on hsfpta@gmail.com for further information. 

https://heathfieldschoolspartnership.org/
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